
 

Greetings to all our 

fantastic volunteers 
 

February 2024 
Hi to all our wonderful volunteers, another month down and I 

apologise if you are anything like me and don’t like to be reminded of 

how fast time flys.  

Just a reminder to save the date: 

For All Volunteers an afternoon tea at the Uniting Church Hall on 

March 22nd at 3pm.  

I would love to meet up with as many as possible again, as you all 

are now aware I am very much a face-to-face kind of person.  

We are being joined by Glenda Sharp from the Seniors Rights 

Service. Glenda is an Aged Care Advocate and it will be of great 

value to hear what she has to tell us about her organisation and how 

it can benefit, both of us as volunteers and our recipients.  

We have some new volunteers joining our team this month and so I 

hope that they can make the March date and meet some more of 

our fabulous team of people. 

I am in the process of contacting community organisations with the view to giving a short 

information presentation about the ACVVS, so if any of you are involved in an organisation that 

invites speakers to meetings, please let me know and I will be very happy to come along and 

spread the word about what we do. 

      Sincerely, Lee 


